
 

 

 

 
April 2, 2013 
 
 
Nathan Poore, Town Mgr and  
Falmouth Town Council 
271 Falmouth Road 
Falmouth, Maine  04105 
 
 
RE:  Plummer Property 
 
 
Dear Nathan, 
 
The Falmouth Memorial Library’s Board of Trustees appreciate and want to thank 
you and the Town Council for its support and patience as the Board deliberated the 
Plummer School proposal and other options for its library expansion needs. The 
Board has decided, however, not to accept the offer of the Plummer School property.   
 
We believe the following message appropriately describes the Board’s position: 
 
“The Board of Trustees of the Falmouth Memorial Library would like to thank the 
community for its interest in and support of a library expansion.  It has been a 
privilege to work with Ocean View while pursuing the option of a new library at the 
former Plummer School.  We thank them for agreeing to support us regardless of our 
decision.  We voted unanimously not to accept their offer of land and the Plummer 
School. The trustees decided the finances for this option are not feasible at this time.  
Additionally, we understand people have an attachment to the current location and 
building which are a focal point of our community.   Potential opportunities on site are 
being pursued.” 
 

The opportunities we are pursuing will require the Town to be an active partner to be 
successful.  We hope to discuss this further with you as soon as possible and will contact you 
to set up a meeting.   
  
Again, thank you for your support as we continue to seek a solution that will benefit the 
Falmouth Community as a whole. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 

 

 
Kim Millick 
FML Board President 
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